

Friday 15th September 2023

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Today, your children will be set their set their homework for the first time.

When will homework be set?	Homework will be set on a Wednesday and will be due in the following Monday.
What homework will be set?	Each week a Maths and SPaG task will be set on Century. You will find these nuggets under 'Due Assignments'. The nugget will begin with a teaching video and then the children will be given questions to complete. They will focus on a skill the children have been learning the previous week within class.
How to do login to Century?	Type 'Century' into your search engine or go to the following link https://app.century.tech/login/ Click 'Sign in with Google' and select your child's @hordleprimary.co.uk account. Then select 'My Path' (on the left hand side if not already selected) to see the 'Due Assignments' section. Click on the relevant nugget.
What are my child's passwords?	Children's password cards are coming home with them today. These will detail their gmail (@hordleprimary.co.uk) accounts together with their Times table rockstars accounts which also give them access to Numbots.
How long should my child spend on Century?	Please don't spend any longer than 20-30 minutes on the Century tasks. If they are too difficult to access, please speak to your child's class teacher.
Does my child need to do any other homework?	In addition to the weekly homework, we also ask that your child: - continues to read at least 4 times a week for 15-20 minutes - practise their spellings for a few minutes each day - practise their times tables for 5-10 minutes a day

If you have any questions, please talk to your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Lower Junior Team

Hordle CE (VA) Primary School & Nursery, Hordle Lane, Hordle, Lymington SO41 0FB Tel: 01425 611657 e-mail: adminoffice@hordle.hants.sch.uk www.hordle.hants.sch.uk

'That they may have life; life in all its fullness' John 10:10















